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Dear Members of the Public, 

The City of Auburn is working to ensure we have staff available for emergencies 

and to minimize the economic impact of Covid-19 in Auburn, which includes 

managing the safety of public meetings, trying to keep projects moving and 

supporting businesses.  

The City of Auburn Planning Board will conduct a “virtual” Zoom meeting on 

Tuesday, March 24th, 2020 at 6:00PM. The purpose of the meeting will be to help 

the Planning Board get acquainted to Zoom in an effort to prepare for future 

“virtual” Planning Board meetings. 

 

Should you have any questions please contact Megan Norwood, City Planner II at 

mnorwood@auburnmaine.gov. 
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